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Week 2: The Adventure Continues!

This year, we are so excited to have our 8th-10th graders interviewing and gathering information for our
newsletter! Here’s what they found:

Highlights fromWeek 2…
Our Favorite Desserts!

This week, our incredible Kindergarten students loved practicing counting to 5 and working on art
projects!

Our amazing 2nd-4th graders liked math, writing on the whiteboard, getting to play before school,
exercising during PE and recess. Their favorite subjects this week were the following: 3 people loved
PE, 7 people lovedmath, 1 person loved art, and 1 person loved science.
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Ice Cream Cake Cookies Cupcakes
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Our fantastic 5th-8th graders loved building bottle rockets and hanging out with friends. They are
excited for Outdoor School coming up and have been enjoying playing soccer. They are also enjoying
writing stories for English class.

Our epic 9th-10th graders have been focusing on US history and how the colonies originated. They
learned about what makes a fable and have been practicing writing their own.

A Special Look at the 5th-8th Grade Class

Check back each week as we highlight a different classroom!

Upcoming Events:
September 4 – No School (Labor Day)
September 17-21 Outdoor School Grades 5-8
September 24 – Pancake Breakfast at 8:00am
September 25-October 6 – MAP Testing
October 18 – End of 1st Quarter
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